Noel, Jennifer <jnoel@sccommerce.com>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
4/25/2014 4:20:36 PM

Existing Industry Poster

Katherine,

Maceo had an one of those round existing industry posters that you mentioned you saw last time you were up here.
It has the date of this year's industry appreciation week. We create one each year, so if you find a place for it on the
wall, we can get you a new one each year. This one is already mounted on some foam board but the frame broke. |
am going to have it delivered to your office on Monday.

Have a great weekend.

Jennifer E. Noel

Director, Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600

Columbia, SC 29201

(0) 803-737-0421
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